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Overview 

College Possible is a nonprofit organization that provides intense instructional, 

mentoring and coaching services to low income students for admission, tracking 

and support of the student while applying to and attending college. 

This bill appropriates $2 million per year from the general fund to the Office of 

Higher Education for transfer to the College Possible program to expand its 

services to Minnesota College Possible programs.  Requires College Possible to 

expand opportunities for students in Greater Minnesota. 

Requires College Possible to annually report to the legislature information about 

the expansion of College Possible in Minnesota, including the number of coaches 

hired, the expansion within existing partner high schools, the expansion of high 

school partnerships, the number of high school and college students served, the 

total hours of community service by high school and college students, and a list of 

communities and organizations benefitting from student service hours. 

Section   

1  Appropriation; College Possible.  Appropriates $2 million per year from the general fund 

to the Office of Higher Education for transfer to the College Possible program. 

 


